
A B O U T  U S
The Partnership for Inquiry 
Learning, a program of the Butler 
University College of Education, 
provides ongoing and in-depth 
professional development in the 
teaching of reading, writing and 
math to teachers in grades preK-8. 
The Partnership is committed to 
inquiry-based workshop teaching 
that sustains students’ lifelong 
academic and workplace success.

Math Workshop

Also coming soon:

For more information or to register, visit 
www.partnershipforinquirylearning.org

For accessibility information or to request disability-related 
accommodations, please visit

http://www.butler.edu/event-accommodations/

When:
Sat., May 4, 2019
9 am – 3 pm

Where: 
Butler University 
Pharmacy and Health 
Sciences Building, 
Room 106

Courtney Flessner
Using Fluency Data to  Create Meaningful 

Mathematical Instruction

Math Summer Institute
Ryan & Courtney Flessner
June 26, 27 & 28
Attend any or all 3 days

Back by popular demand! There is nothing 
more important than strategic teaching 
informed by meaningful assessment. In this 
workshop, teachers will:

• Be introduced to the fact fluency interview, 
the mathematical equivalent to reading’s 
running records,

• Learn how to analyze fact fluency data to design small group 
and one-on-one instruction, and     

• Discover new ways to make game play and technology 
applications more than simple skill-and-drill offerings, allowing 
you to look more deeply at differentiating activities for students.

Led by Courtney Flessner, instructor of math education at IUPUI, 
these workshops combine research-based practices with real-world 
classroom expertise.

$150 per person, includes continental breakfast and lunch on 
campus. Certificate available for professional development units 
earned.

Summer Workshop
Kate Roberts | July 10
Tools to Make Reading 
Instruction Stick


